
THERE WILL BE A  

NYS OFFICE OF  

THE STATE COMPTROLLER WEBINAR ON 

WEDNESDAY AUGUST 2, 2023 AT 10:00 

A.M. AT THE VILLAGE CLERK’S OFFICE 17 

EAST MAIN ST.  

WITH A POSSIBILITY OF A QUORUM OF 

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES ATTENDING 

THE TRAINING. THE WEBINAR IS CALLED 

MANAGEMENT’S RESPONSIBILITY FOR 

INTERNAL CONTROLS.  


